Craig, Sondra

From: Trey Parker <tparker@regalplastic.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 7:11 PM
To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: 24-1075

Some people who received this message don't often get email from tparker@regalplastic.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Council,

Houska Park is a beautiful park, do not allow the camping there again moving forward. I've walked that area for
many years. When you have the park polluted with homeless, drugs, and likely some violent individuals, it
becomes a completely off limits territory for myself as well as other community members that pay tax dollars to

upkeep that area. When the police don't even enjoy going down there, that should tell you something.

Keep our park safe and clean. Many of those people filter into our walking trails and make life unpleasant for the
rest of us hard working citizens that pay our taxes and should have a safe place to enjoy.

| don't have a solution, but Houska Park isn't one of them.

Trey Parker



